
This is the first newsletter in a very long time 
where I have nothing to say about COVID. I never 
thought that day would come. I have no doubt 'it' 
is not over but I know we are all enjoying the break 
from its focus for as long as it lasts. The first half of 
this year was a huge challenge for residents,     
families and staff. Let's hope for a smoother and 
calmer run up to the end of this year.  

The benefit of the current reprieve is that we have 
had time to start to refocus on the many other   
issues, challenges and opportunities we need or 
choose to address. The legislative changes resulting 
from the Royal Commission have not gone away 
and the final months of 2022 will keep us busy  
preparing for them. We are also getting to a few 
things we have wanted to do for a while. This in-
cludes:  

 Automating the rest of the Ground Floor doors 
for independent external access by residents using 
a push button. These will be completed before the 
end of the month ready for Spring / Summer. We 
also considered the Hamer doors but due to their 
construction these will pose more of a challenge 
and may be reconsidered at a later date 

 Renovating some of the balconies and Ground 
Floor garden spaces. Martin has done an amazing 
job renovating the First South balcony at the front 
of Faversham House and will be focussing on the 
Hamer 2 Balcony next. He has also fully replanted a 
garden bed in the Wisteria Garden area.  

 

 

This involved some of our residents who provided 
input on design and plant choices and helped clean 
up and replant the bed. It looks much better now. 

   An upgrade to our Call Bell system including 
new DECT phones and better reporting functionali-
ty. As part of the upgrade we are trialling some 
new technology including a pendant that is worn 
by the resident and allows them to call for help 
from the communal areas, not just from their 
room. I will provide more details about this closer 
to the time we go live with its use. The new 
phones will also improve communication between 
staff by being able to 'accept' a call bell before 
getting to the room so other staff know which call 
bells are being attended to. This does not turn the 
call bell off, but rather just lets all staff know 
someone is heading to that room. 

This year has passed in a heartbeat. The AFL 
Grand final is done and dusted and daylight   
saving is looming, the blossoms are starting to 
show their beauty, and Christmas is coming at us 
at full speed.  We have set the dates for the  
Resident Christmas Parties for 2022. The dates 
are Dec 13th for the First Floor residents, 14th for 
the Hamer residents and 15th for the Ground 
Floor residents.  We dearly hope to be able to 
invite resident representatives to the parties this 
year assuming COVID continues to fade and the 
directives allow it.  

     Kind regards, Sue 

 



Staff were treated to a lolly station on 7th August for Aged Care Employee Day. It was a 
very popular surprise for the weekend team who gladly filled their lolly bags with the 
treats. 

We thank the generous families who donated to this day, meaning each staff member 
received a voucher to acknowledge the hard work and care provided by our team.       
We really appreciate it! 





Resident Lifestyle & Activities  

With a touch of spring in the air we 

look forward to opening up the 

doors and inviting residents out in 

the sunshine. 

We have a new Volunteer Coordi-

nator who assists across all BASS 

Care sites, Bernadette. Her focus 

for recruitment at Faversham will 

be to bring in volunteers who can 

visit residents in their rooms, and 

offer supervised walks outside. 

We have welcomed back outside 

entertainers in September, and 

have several new performers who 

will provide our Happy Hour music 

in the last months of the year. We’d 

love your feedback on how you en-

joy their entertainment as it will 

help in choosing bookings for 2023! Footy Tipping  

We had a fierce competition off the field this 

year in the Faversham House Footy Tipping. 

A tightly fought contest saw a clean sweep by 

Hamer 2 and joint winners season’s end. 

Congratulations to our top three: 

Fred & Peter ~ 1st Place  

Bette ~ 3rd Place 

Our winners were very happy with their 

achievement and with their cash prizes! 

Well done everyone who had a go to make it a 

terrific competition again. 



 



 


